
From: Dr LG [ ]  
Sent: Monday, 10 June 2013 10:31 PM 
To: dentalboardconsultation 
Subject: Submission to the Dental Board of Australia regarding Scope of Practice  
Importance: High 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
I would like to express my support to the submission made by ANZAP enclosed here in. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Leon Gershenfeld  
 
Dr Leon Gershenfeld BDS.( NZ) Grad.Dip.Clin.Dent.( Oral Implants) 
Grad.Dip.Clin.Dent.( Sedation & Pain Control) Syd. Uni. F.R.A.C.D.S. 

 
 




